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Dear   

 

Please excuse the student presenting this letter from scheduled activities on Tuesday, 

February 12th through Thursday, February 14th due to their attendance at the 2019 

Emerge Latino Conference held in Washington, D.C.  

 

Proudly entering its fifth year, the three-day conference, offers collegiate participants 

from across the country an opportunity to receive valuable civic engagement, 

leadership, and advocacy training; engage in public policy briefings on public health, 

education, and immigration; and have the opportunity to network with professionals at 

our conference career exposition.  

 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter. For clarification or questions, please 

contact our Emerge Conference Coordinators, JudeAnne Heath and José Gaona, via 

email at EMERGE@LULAC.org or by phone at (202) 833-6130. Thank you for 

considering our request.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Sindy Benavides,  

LULAC CEO 
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